June 9, 2010

Dear Distinguished Panel Members:

I am pleased to write to you in support of the 6th Annual Sicilian Film Festival of Miami Beach which will take place April 7-13, 2011. This is one of the most acclaimed cultural events held in Miami Beach, given the high level of international artistry and film-making.

It is a pleasure to assist Mr. Emanuele Viscuso and his many supporters over the years in their very significant effort to bring Sicilian features movies to Miami Dade County. I thank you and congratulate you for the important part the council has played in making this possible.

Our community always takes great pride in supporting events that enrich the quality of life of our residents. This will also be a good opportunity to showcase all that Greater Miami and the Beaches has to offer.

Sincerely,

George Neary

Georg T. May

Associate Vice President,

Cultural Tourism

701 Brickell Avenue Suite 2700 Miami, FL 33131 USA